
 

 

 

 

CLOSURE OF OFFICES NOTICE 
 

Due to the Tropical Storm Warning 
 

 

The Public is hereby advised that the Industrial Court of 

Trinidad and Tobago will be closed from 12 noon today, 

Tuesday 28th June, 2022 due to the Tropical Storm Warning 

issued for Trinidad and Tobago. 

Court operations are expected to resume on Wednesday 29th 

June, 2022. 

For updates, please visit our Facebook page or our website at 

www.industrialcourt.org.tt. 
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